

## BULLETIN

April 20, 1982

"That the God of our Lord Jesus Christ, the Father of glory may give unto you the spirit of wisdom and revelation in the knowledge of Him; the eyes of your understadning being enlightened; that ye may know what is the hope of His calling, and what the riches of the glory of His inheritance in the saints."

Ephesians 1:17-18

Start thinking
about the
5th Annual
Northwest
College
Invitational
Greater
Houghton
Duffers
Golf Classic.
Happening
May 12.



HOOTENANNY! That's right! A real Hootenanny is coming your way April 30 at 7:30 p.m. in the Cafeteria. "But", you say, "What is a Hootenanny?" All I can say is for you to come and find out. Everybody else will surely be there!

All Married Students! The MSA is having an important meeting for the election of next year's officers. It will be held in L-1 Wednesday, April 21 during chapel. You must be there to vote.

Coming April 24! Ping Pong Tournament!

Sign up now in the SUB recreation room.

Open to all NC students. For more information, contact Steve Schefter (827-6213), Norm Christofferson (822-0977), or Steve Dill (GB 514).

Virginia Wentland in Woodinville is again available to tutor students in English, or its applications in writing of research papers, etc., this quarter. She is well qualified to do so. She can be contacted at 481-4203. (This is a toll-free number).

This Friday the EVANGELISM MIG will be going out to the streets of Seattle. Don't miss the excitement. Plan to come and be prepared. Meet at 6:30 p.m. in the SUB.

## COMING CHAPEL SCHEDULE

Tuesday, April 20--ASB Pastoral Ministries Wednesday, April 21--Dean Rutledge Thursday, April 22--Darrell Hobson Friday, April 23--WOM--Charles Butterfield



"The principal's secretary wants to know if you feel well enough to coach the baseball team this afternoon."